
 

 

Notice of Intention to Pass By-Law – To Establish Fees and 

Charges for Services  

Provided by the Municipality 

 

TAKE NOTICE THAT the Township of Adjala-Tosorontio intends to pass a By-law to establish fees and 

charges to be collected by the Corporation of the Township of Adjala-Tosorontio and to repeal By-Law 

20-07. 

The proposed By-law will come before Council for its consideration at its Regular Meeting of 

Wednesday, April 14 at 6:00 p.m. in the Council Chambers at the Municipal Building located at 7855 

30th Sideroad, Alliston. 

A PUBLIC MEETING has been scheduled to take place on Wednesday, April 14, 2021 at 6:00 p.m. at the 

Administration Centre located at 7855 30th Sideroad, Alliston to allow the public an opportunity to 

comment. As the Township Office remains closed to the public at this time, members of the Public are 

not permitted to attend in person due to the ongoing COVID-19 emergency. 

Members of the Public wishing to submit comments for the public Meeting can do so in writing to 

Dianne Gould-Brown, Clerk by clerk@adjtos.ca prior to 5:00 p.m. on April 14, 2021. The comments will 

be read during the public meeting portion. 

 

Any questions regarding this By-law may be directed to Nadeem Dean, Treasurer at 705-434-5055, ext. 

227 or ndean@adjtos.ca 

 

 

Dianne Gould-Brown, Clerk 

Township of Adjala-Tosorontio 

Tel: 705-434-5055 ext. 263 

Fax: 705-434-5051 
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